
 

 

Bushmead Primary School 

Newsletter  

 23rd September 2022 

Our Value for September is Co-operation  
            Our well-being theme this term is Connecting with Others 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have been working on Growth Mindset for a number of years. It is amazing how children perceive themselves 
even from a very young age. Scientific research tells us that our brain is like a muscle and it can, in a way, grow!   
A fixed mindset can make learning very difficult. 
 

 
A Growth Mindset for grown-ups, click HERE.  
 
A Growth Mindset video to watch with your children, click HERE. 
 
We encourage all our children to have a `can do` approach to learning and for families to understand our 
message too.  
 
  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KUWn_TJTrnU&t=4s
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=2zrtHt3bBmQ


 

Thank you to everyone that has made such an effort to get children into the correct School 
Uniform.  We really appreciate your efforts to ensure fairness. The children are looking significantly smarter, 
especially in PE.  
 
A reminder that if your child wears a headscarf they should be practical and suitable for PE and playtimes please. 
 
If you have any queries regarding uniform it is outlined in our website.  UNIFORM  
 
You can donate or buy pre-loved uniform at the Level Trust. The Level Trust also have coats and shoes as well as 
learning resources.  Click here for more information:  
 

 
 
 
FOBS our PTA do tremendous work. We all enjoy our community events and the 
children benefit from our fundraising. We have a brilliant core team but we need new 
volunteers and supporters.  Everyone is welcome to join our meeting at 2pm on 
Thursday 29th September. Just come to school via the front office.  
 
Don’t forget to join the lottery and order your IQ cards. Information was sent via 

ParentMail or can be seen on the FOBS Facebook page.   
And, if you use Amazon, please select  smile.amazon.co.uk  and choose 
Friends of Bushmead School as your charity.   This will automatically 
generate a donation at no cost to you. Thank you.   
 

 
Thank you to everyone that contributed to Mr Sohal’s fund. As always the Bushmead community are wonderfully 
generous. 
 
Upcoming dates: 
Please see our website calendar  

 Yr 6 to Condover Hall Residential – 26th – 30th September 

 Yr 5 walk to Wardown Park 27th or 28th September 

 Parenting Course – supporting your anxious child – 27th September 

 FOBS meeting 29th September 2pm. 

 Flu Vaccinations – 13th October 

 Parent Teacher Consultations - 17th & 19th October 

 Teacher Training Day (school closed to children) – Friday 21st October 

 Half Term 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
 
Joanne Travi  
Headteacher 

https://www.bushmeadprimaryschool.co.uk/page/?title=Uniform&pid=138
https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ap/signin?openid.pape.max_auth_age=900&openid.return_to=https%3A%2F%2Fsmile.amazon.co.uk%2Fgp%2Fyourstore%2Fhome%3Fpath%3D%252Fgp%252Fyourstore%252Fhome%26signIn%3D1%26useRedirectOnSuccess%3D1%26action%3Dsign-out%26ref_%3Dnav_AccountFlyout_signout&openid.assoc_handle=gbflex&openid.mode=checkid_setup&openid.ns=http%3A%2F%2Fspecs.openid.net%2Fauth%2F2.0
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/gurnams-molliisuit?utm_term=NDB6n8MqM&fbclid=IwAR2sLQc1EDbLjH4U4XgYHYw4iLeDd-NZYBLnk24BXjmI4QPfW2VRnKzLyL0
https://www.bushmeadprimaryschool.co.uk/calendar/?calid=1&pid=7&viewid=1
https://www.leveltrust.org/


 

  



 

Cross Country 
 

Year 6 Girls Gold and Year 6 Boys silver. 
 

 
  



 

Each day the children in Reception go and play running around games to help them build big muscles. 
Today, Red Class went to the 'big playground' to use the track for running races. We had lots of fun! 

 
 

 
  



 

Year 4 were developing their skill of identifying variables and asking scientific questions. 
 
 

 
  



 

  
 

Assembly in year 3 about learning to play a musical instrument. Thank you Mrs Parks. 



 

Last week Yr 5 & 6 watched a production of Oliver Twist. Enhancing their understanding 
of older literature and drama. 

 
 

   



 

 

 


